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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 
 

Date: 18th April, 2022                                                        Circular No: 006/YIS/AS/22-23/006 
 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  

An orientation program for students of Grades X & XII (Academic year 2021-22) is scheduled for 20th April 

2022 (Wednesday) from 9:30 am to 11:30 am. The objective is to help students to get acquainted with 

guidelines and instructions to be followed during CBSE Board Examinations. Also students have to sign & 

collect the Admit Card/ Hall ticket for the TERM-2 CBSE Board Exam. 

Attendance is mandatory and transportation will be provided to students who are already availing school 

transport. 

As per CBSE guidelines parents are requested to advise students to follow COVID – protocols. 

 
Warm Regards, 

 
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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